
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: October 07, 2020 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – UnderCounter Dishwasher 

QUOTES TO BE OPENED: October 8, 2020, at 2:30:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to provide answer questions from potential bidders. This 
becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Is there an existing unit in place? Or would this be a complete new install? 

 
Response: No, there is not an existing unit in place. This will be a complete new install. 
 
Question #2:  Where the water coming into the unit is located – How many feet from where 
the unit is getting installed? 
 
Response: It is four (4) feet to the left. 
 
Question #3:  Is there a floor drain on site and if so, how many feet from where the unit is 
getting installed? 
 
Response: Yes, it is six (6) feet to the left. 
 
Question #4:  Is there an electrical outlet within 4 feet of where the unit is getting installed? 
 
Response: An electrical outlet will be provided by Knoxville Facility Services within three (3) feet. 
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